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" Eloyd's Register of Shipping,

71. Fenchurch Street, E.C, 3

8th December, 1924,

Dear 8ir,
With refersnce to Greenock first entry report
¥0.18323 on the steamer “LUCISTON", I shall ba glad if

you will bs mood enough to draw the attention of the

. Surveyors to Circular No.1431 and ascertain from them

and let me know whether the watertight bulkheads and tﬁe
tunnel have been tested as required by the Miles and
whether tha freeboard has baen verified and eut 1n the
vessel's sides. It s concluded that the thickness and
apacing of the middle line bulkhead stiffeners ars ag
approved, but I shall be 2lad to be advised on this point
also.

I am, Dear 8ir,

Yours faithfully,

Assistant to the Secretary,

Thc'aacrataty.
GLASGOW,




